
 
 
 

 
 
 
19 July 2022 
 
Dear families, 

 
Den Building  

Wednesday 31st Aug – Friday 2nd September 2022 

 
To commence the new academic year, we have booked a den building activity for children who are 
moving into Years 1 – 6. We are sure you will agree, this will be a great team building and bonding 
experience for the children and their new class teacher, and, will reinforce our school values of 
teamwork, commitment and enjoyment. Each class will take part in a half-day session between the 31st 
August and 2nd September and sessions will take place on the school field. 
  
Although the cost of this experience has been subsided by school, there will be a small charge of £3 per 
child. A barcode letter has been sent home in your child’s book bag today to make payment via 
Parentpay or Paypoint. Please pay before 31 August 2022 to ensure all classes can participate.  If your 
child is eligible for benefits-related free school meals, there is no cost for this activity and you will not 
have received a letter.  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

  
Mrs H Haunch 
Principal 
 


